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May 1, 2006 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying Short Form Tariff Review Plan and related material is hereby submitted in 
compliance with the July 2006 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings Order released on March 
24, 2006 (WCB/Pricing File No. 06-15, DA 06-649) and the Tariff Review Plans instructions, 
also released on March 24, 2006 (WCB/Pricing File No. 06-15, DA 06-650).  This material 
reflects BellSouth’s data and calculations supporting the Short Form TRP. 
 
BellSouth is also providing support material including an estimate of Exogenous Cost 
Changes, a list of new services and current Part 69 waivers. 
 
BellSouth’s Short Form Tariff Review Plan and supporting documentation is being filed 
electronically via the Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS). 

 
All official pleadings and related material concerning this filing may be directed to 
Mr. Richard M. Sbaratta, General Attorney, BellSouth Corporation, Suite 4300, 
675 West Peachtree Street, Atlanta, Georgia 30375 or faxed to Mr. Richard M. Sbaratta at 
(404) 614-4054. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this publication should be addressed to 
Mr. Glenn Reynolds at BellSouth D.C., Inc., Suite 900, 1133 21st Street, N.W., Washington, 
D.C. 20036, (202) 463-4112. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Steve Bigelow 
 
Enclosures: Short Form Tariff Review Plan 
                      Supporting Documentation 


